
From: Cindy Deslippe 

Date: April 8, 2021 at 7:06:39 AM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Extend The Trail 

Dear Mayor and Town Council, 

We are in favour of extending the trail from Lesperance Rd. to Manning Rd. It would be 
so nice to have this extension from the Ganatchio Trail right through to Manning, without 
having to cross Riverside Drive.  

The trail is so nice and used by so many, from Manning Rd. to Brighton Rd., and further,  
for walking and bike riding. A nice, smooth, safe, pathway for all residents of Tecumseh 
to use and enjoy. 

We say "Please, extend the trail". 

Thank You, 

Cindy Deslippe and Family 

 

Note: I would like to have this letter included in the agenda for tonight's meeting. 

Thank You 


